
 

 

PEARL RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL 

1:1 CHROMEBOOK INITIATIVE 

(for 6th Graders) 
 

As per the K-12 message dated 11/22/17, representatives from Pearl River Middle 
School will be conducting an informative meeting to discuss the implementation of 
our 1:1 Chromebook initiative.  

 

The meeting will take place in the Pearl River Middle School Auditorium on 
Tuesday, December 5th at 7:00 pm and is expected to last approximately 30 minutes.  
PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD WITH YOU TO THE MEETING. 

 

Attendance at this meeting is a pre-requisite to your child receiving his/her 
Chromebook. 

 

A user handbook will be distributed at this meeting and key points of the handbook 
will be highlighted. Parents and students will be instructed to read the handbook at 
home and return a signed confirmation that you have read the handbook and agree 
to the terms of the program.  

 

It is anticipated that Chromebooks will be distributed to the students during their 
ELA classes on Friday, December 8th. 
 

 

 


